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In this Issue: Life Safety Documentation Requirements 
There are many reasons that it is important for the facility manager to review the inspection and 
testing documentation.  If you hire a service contractor to test your fire alarm system, it is your 
responsibility to make sure that contractor is not only performing the test correctly but is actually 
testing everything that is required to be tested.  Contractors frequently do not know what edition of 
a particular National Fire Protection Agency standard your facility is required to comply with.  Look 
for items that did not pass the test or inspection or were not tested due to inaccessibility. There are 
no acceptable reasons not to perform a test or inspection on a device that has a requirement to do 
so. If a device failed, then it needs to be repaired or replaced, and then retested; and the 
documentation proving all this needs to be accessible. 

For a  printable version of our life safety documentation requirements go to: 
Life Safety Documentation Requirements  
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